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Financial Report for the Year 2022-23 (Clerk: Mrs S Folds)

The End of Year Accounts have now been prepared and balanced and have been reviewed by the Internal Auditor, Mrs Michelle Bowley.  Following approval of the accounts at this evening’s meeting, the Accounts will be sent to the External Auditor for approval.
The receipts this year totalled £36,498 compared to £15,221 in 2021-22
Goonhilly REG Wind Power gave a Grant of £10,000 and the Solar Farm gave £5,000 this year towards the installation of the new play equipment.  Several burials and pre-purchases of burial plots happened this year providing an income of £1,270 compared to the ne burial took place in 2021-22 (£200), whereas none took place the year before.  The precept increased by £842 and the VAT reclaim by £3,848.
The payments this year totalled £42,185 compared to £14,885 in 2021-2022
General Admin costs decreased by £151 this year. The Clerk’s salary increased by £716 this year.  £4,850 more was given in S137 payments.  £20,294 more was spent in the Playing Field because of the new play equipment, however £1,307 less was spent on maintenance.  Burial ground costs reduced by £988. An extra £3,866 was spent in VAT.
The opening balance for the year was £26,748 and the closing balance is £21,061 giving a decrease in the bank balance of £5,687 for 2022/23.
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Mrs Samantha Folds

Clerk to the Council

25 May 2023
